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Law Enforcement Officers Graduate from Leadership Course

NARRATIVE: Thirty-five law enforcement supervisors from North Dakota graduated from a 3-week 
leadership course on April 29. The course was held at the North Dakota Law Enforcement Training 
Academy (LETA) in Bismarck.   The International Association of Chiefs of Police, Leadership in Police 
Organizations course delivers modern behavioral science concepts and theories uniquely tailored to 
the law enforcement environment. Participating agencies in the 2022 class include:  

• North Dakota Highway Patrol
• Bureau of Criminal Investigations
• Burleigh County Sheriff’s Office
• Cass County Sheriff’s Office
• Morton County Sheriff’s Office
• Stark County Sheriff’s Office
• Bismarck Police Department
• Dickinson Police Department
• Fargo Police Department
• Jamestown Police Department
• Mandan Police Department
• Minot Police Department
• Williston Police Department

The North Dakota Highway Patrol has hosted this course since 2012.  
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